
FASHION 

PARADE 
 

Our first fundraiser for 2024 will 
be taking place on Saturday, 
11th May in the Keith Cole foyer 
at the Goulburn Mulwaree 
Council building commencing at 
2pm. The event is being held in 
conjunction with Rumours + 
Runways and refreshments will 
be served. 
It promises to be a wonderful 
afternoon fun and fashion so 
come along and enjoy the show. 
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LILAC CITY 

FESTIVAL 

SOVEREIGN 
 

We are now taking entries for 
our 2024 Sovereign competition. 
In a break with tradition, the 
2024 competition is open to 
both ladies and gentlemen 18 
years or older and the winner 
will be crowned festival Queen 
or King. 
The rules are simple, raise the 
most amount of money for your 
nominated local charity and win 
a trip for two to the Gold Coast. 
Entry information is available on 
our website, alternatively you 
can call 0448 211 839. 
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2024 GOULBURN MUWAREE 

AWARDS 
 

The Goulburn Mulwaree Award is an award initiated by former Mayor 
Bob Kirk to recognise outstanding service or meritorious achievement by 
individuals to the community of the Goulburn Mulwaree Local 
Government Area. 
Nominations are accepted throughout the year, with the announcement 
and presentation of the award has been held each year in conjunction 
with Goulburn’s birthday. This year council has made a decision to move 
the announcement to the weekend of the Lilac City Festival. 

 

 

COMMUNITY 

MEETING 
 

Our next community meeting 
will take place in our office at the 
Goulburn Soldiers Club on 
Thursday, 9th May commencing 
at 5:30pm. 
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